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ATTENDANCE 
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 96.62 

Endurance 97.00 

Peace 95.33 

Forgiveness 99.31 

Reverence 99.33 

Service 100.00 

Justice 96.17 
 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week are: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Raif 

Endurance Belle 

Peace      Elias 

Forgiveness      Jude 

Reverence         Molly 

Service      Meera 

Justice   Alex 

 

COLD WEATHER 
With the temperature set to stay low in to next week, 
please make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and 
gloves. Please also be careful when coming on the 
playground from the side alley at pick up time, as the 
coloured wet pour soft surface around the climbing frame 
and activity trail remain frozen during the day due to lack 
of sunlight and can be slippy. 

HEADTEACHER’S HELLO 
Year 1 and Year 2 had the School Nurse and PC Alicia 
in respectively this week, Y1 learning about oral hygiene 
and Y2 learning about being safe and not playing online 
games that aren’t age appropriate.  
 
We had parents come in to see phonics in Reception 
and Year 1, which is a new thing we are offering this 
term to help support children at home with their reading 
and decoding. Thank you to all the parents who have 
been able to come in. If you would like to book one of 
these sessions please contact the School Office. We’re 
looking forward to the Year 1 Class Assembly next week 
and welcome parents to come in and watch.  
 
Unfortunately we came off second best in our boys’ 
league football match against Heathfield Juniors on 
Monday this week, losing 12-0. Despite the cold and the 
strong opposition, the boys didn’t give up and kept 
working hard, with a special mention for Charlie who 
made some amazing saves in goal for us. Well done to; 
Tarwun, Jude, Koko, Liem, Arin, Cam, Dexter N, Dexter 
K, Charlie, Zach and Robbie. Thank you to Mr Noden for 
all his help coaching and supporting. 
 
Some parents have been observed letting their children 
get out of their cars in the morning whilst the car is 
stopped in the middle of the road. This is incredibly 
dangerous and also means that if it is just one parent in 
the car, they are then unable to make sure their child 
gets in to school safely. We would much prefer that a 
child was a few minutes late getting in to school than 
being put at risk decanting from a car that has not 
parked safely.  
 
Stay warm and have a restful weekend.  
Mr Corke 

 

 

 

SCHOOL LIFE 
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SCHOOL 
LIFE continued… 

 

 LOST PROPERTY BOX 
The lost property box is overflowing with un-named hats, 
gloves, ties, PE tops, jumpers and winter coats.   
If these are not claimed within the next week they will go 
into the School Association Second-Hand sale.  Please 
check you have all your child's uniform and that 
everything is named.  If the items are named they will be 
returned to the children. You are welcome to come in and 
see if any of the items belong to your child.  
 

 
DONATIONS FOR RECEPTION CLASS 
If anyone is having a clear out and would like to donate 
any items that can be used in Reception, we would very 
much appreciate it. We are looking for: 

• Gender-neutral fancy-dress items 

• Steering wheel 

• Old bike wheels 

• Wooden planks for ramps 

• Play animals 

• Dolls pram 
 
 

PARENT INTERVIEWS  
Thank you to everyone who has booked an appointment 
for Parent Interviews next week. We will be looking to get 
your feedback on the Parent Interviews when we send 
out our annual parent questionnaire later in the year, so 
please share your thoughts when you get the opportunity. 
 
 

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS 
Happy to announce that we have handed over the School 
Association, to Hannah, Madiah ,Ijlal and Nida, all year 1 
parents. Ijlal will be taking over the role as Treasurer and 
the others will be the co- chairs.  

 
As outgoing Chairs we would like to thank you all for your 
support, it has really been appreciated. We would also 
like to thank Mr Corke, Mrs Forster and all the staff at 
Bishop Perrin who have been amazing and so supportive 
as well. We know that you’ll give that same support to the 
new Chairs. 
 
Thank you once again and have a great weekend. 
All the best, Becky, Laura, Soraya and Andy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
TRIPS 

 

 
 

 

 
 

YEAR 2 - LONDON TRANSPORT MUSEUM 
Visiting Tuesday 21st March. Please make your payment 
and complete the permission slip by the 21st February. 
Packed lunch required.  
 
 

YEAR 3 - BRITISH MUSUEM  
Visiting Tuesday 21st March. Please make your payment 
and complete the permission slip by the 1st March. Packed 
lunch required. 
 
 

YEAR 4 - HAMPTON COURT 
Visiting Thursday 23rd February. Please make your 
payment and complete the permission slip by 2nd 
February. Packed lunch required. 
 
 

YEAR 5 - ISLE OF WIGHT 
Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th May 2023. You can continue to 
make instalments via the SCOPAY System. The full 
balance is due by 1st  March 2023.  
 
 

YEAR 6 – BOWLES ACTIVITY CENTRE 
Monday 26th June and Friday 30th June 2023. You can 
continue to make instalments via the SCOPAY System. 
The full balance is due by 3rd   March 2023.  
 
 
 

>> SCOPAY Login << 

https://www.scopay.com/login
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ADVERTS & LOCAL 
EVENTS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL CARETAKER JOB ADVERT 
We are hiring a School Caretaker, if you know anyone who might be interested please share the job advert and invite them 
to apply here; https://www.eteach.com/job/school-caretaker-1299213  
 
 

TEXTILE BANK AT BISHOP PERRIN SCHOOL 
The UK is the fourth largest producer of textile waste in Europe, according to a new study.  Clothes can take up to 40 
years to decompose and shoes can take up to 1000 years to break down. However 95% of textiles can be recycled.  
 
We have a textile bank, provided by Astra Recycling, down the side path of the School. Our main aim is to promote 
recycling and prevent used clothing ending up in landfill. In addition we will also be able to raise money for school as we 
will receive a small payment for each kilogramme of textiles donated. Most donations will be shipped to Eastern Europe or 
Africa to be worn again. Any textiles that cannot be reused are converted into industrial cleaning wipes or insulation 
materials.  
 
We accept the following wearable items:  
• All men's, ladies and children's clothing including School Uniform  
• Paired Shoes  
• Handbags, bags, ties and belts  
• Bed linen, towels, soft toys  
 
We cannot accept: 
• Duvets, pillows or cushions 
• Carpets or rugs  
• Used underwear or socks  
• Curtains 
• Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 
 

 
 
 

https://www.eteach.com/job/school-caretaker-1299213
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SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
 

  

                      http://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/school-association/school-association-bishop-perrin            sa.bishopperrin@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk/school-association/school-association-bishop-perrin
mailto:sa.bishopperrin@gmail.com
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DIARY DATES 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

24th January  

 

Y4 St Philip and St James Church 

Parent Interviews from 2.30-5pm (virtual) 

School closing early at 2:15pm 

25th January  Y1 Class Assembly at 9AM 

25th January Parent Interviews from 3.30-7.30pm (Hall) 

30th January School Nurse to Y3 

31st January  Y3 St Philip and St James Church 
 

6th February  
 

Y1 Windsor Castle packed lunch required  

School Police Officer to Y3 

7th February Safer Internet Day 

10th February SA Valentines Day Bake Sale 
 

13th February – 

17th February 

 

Half Term – School Closed 

 

21st February  School Nurse to Y5 

23rd February Y4 Hampton Court packed lunch required  

27th February School Police Officer to Y1 

1st March Y6 Class Assembly at 9AM 

7th March YR to St Augustine’s Church 

16th March School Police Officer to Y6 
 

 

21st March 

 

Y2 London Transport Museum Trip  

packed lunch required 

Y3 British Museum Trip 

packed lunch required 

22nd March Y3 Class Assembly at 9AM 

28th March Y2 to St Augustine’s Church  

30th March Easter End of Term Service at St Augustine’s Church 

31st March Last day of Term – School closes 1:30pm 

3rd April –  

14th April  

 

Easter Holidays – School Closed 

17th April Children return to school  

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be reported to 
the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 


